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 To: Dealer Principals, General Managers, Sales Managers, Service Managers
(Chevrolet, Pontiac, GMC, Buick, Saturn, and Cadillac)

 Subject: Change in the GM Nav Disc Update Program

 Models: All 2008 models with factory-installed, in-vehicle navigation --
either standard or optional (Cadillac CTS, SRX, STS, XLR, Escalade,
Escalade EXT, Escalade ESV – Hummer H2 and H3 – Buick Lucerne and
Enclave – Pontiac Grand Prix and Torrent – Saturn Outlook and Relay –
GMC Sierra, Yukon, Yukon XL, Envoy, and Acadia – Chevy Silverado,
Avalanche, Tahoe, Suburban, Trailblazer, Equinox, Uplander, and Corvette)

 The purpose of this bulletin is to inform GM dealers and dealership personnel
of a change to the GM Nav Disc Update Program. The program previously
included two free DVD map updates for customers who purchased a GM
vehicle with a factory navigation system, installed when the vehicle was built.

 The program has been modified for the 2008 model year and beyond. Free
DVD map updates are no longer included. This does not affect the original
DVD map disc which is provided with the new vehicle. This also does not
affect the owners of 2006 and 2007 model year vehicles with factory in-
vehicle navigation. Those owners are still eligible to obtain a free update or
updates.

 DVD map updates will continue to be offered by the GM Nav Disc Center.
The data on the DVD map disc ages at a rate of 15-20% per year. As the data
ages, the functionality of the navigation system declines. The DVD map
updates are available annually at the beginning of the new model year. The
updates are currently priced at $199 + shipping.

https://www.corvetteactioncenter.com/tech/knowledgebase/category/c6-corvettes/electrical-and-ignition/26/


 The GM Nav Disc Center can be contacted for both disc orders or for
assistance with nav system operation. Order discs via the website, 
www.gmnavdisc.com, or by phone, 1-877-NAV-DISC (1-877-628-3472).
Contact information for the Center is also included in the Navigation Owner’s
Manual Supplement (in the glovebox) and on the face of the DVD disc
included with the new vehicle.

 Any feedback on this program change should be provided to your Field Sales
or Service contacts.

General Motors bulletins are intended for use by professional technicians, not a "do-it-yourselfer". They are written to inform those technicians of conditions
that may occur on some vehicles, or to provide information that could assist in the proper service of a vehicle. Properly trained technicians have the
equipment, tools, safety instructions and know-how to do a job properly and safely. If a condition is described, do not assume that the bulletin applies to your
vehicle, or that your vehicle will have that condition. See a General Motors dealer servicing your brand of General Motors vehicle for information on
whether your vehicle may benefit from the information.
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